
  

 

  

  

  

Bulletin 

Poolman House, 253-257 Domain Road 

VCAT Reference P804/2022 

MSYRG has received notice today Monday 17th October 2022 from VCAT of an Application for Leave 
to Withdraw from Trennery Property Group, the Applicant.  As background, today was the day the 
Group had to submit amended plans to VCAT.  

MSYRG is now requesting Hansen Partnership, the town planners we have been using, to inform 
VCAT that MSYRG has no objection to the request. 

MSYRG anticipates VCAT will grant the application to allow the applicant to withdraw in the next 
week or so. Whilst we have no information as to what the applicant may do next, it seems the 
application for the permit for a Soho Club is at an end. It is likely the very strong objections lodged by 
MSYRG, and the many other objectors had a big impact on the outcome and shows the strength that 
local opposition can generate to stop inappropriate development. We thank those who pledged 
contributions to assist MSYRG in its objection following our appeal last week. After it is confirmed 
that the application has been withdrawn, we shall contact the pledgers and release them from their 
pledges. 

Congratulations to all those involved in the opposition to this development proposal. 

 

 

MSYRG Inc 
17th October 2022 

secretary@msyrg.com.au 
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